
East Side Landscaping Committee 

Minutes of Meeting 

Thursday, November 14, 2019 

Wisteria Park Gazebo 

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 10:00 am by the Acting Chair, Rob Russell.  In attendance were Ray 
King, Wendy Draina, Myra Harcourt and Gary White.  The minutes of the meeting of October 10, 2019 
were approved as adjusted on a motion by Rob, seconded by Wendy.  Passed. 

The East side walk around of October 11, 2019 was reviewed.  This month’s walk around is scheduled for 
Friday (November 15) with Ray and Gary accompanying Matt.  They will look at weeds that have been 
reported, although West Bay will be spraying them this month.  Ray had spoken to a number of 
residents about their reported items during the walk around.  For future walks, Myra offered to 
communicate with anyone not contacted directly. 

Mulch was delivered last week.  A concern was raised that a common area may have received mulch in 
error.  Ray will check on this.  Maureen will be asked to clarify when the back wall is to receive mulch. 

Four residents attended the meeting.  It was mentioned that some of the hedges on the back wall may 
have been missed at trimming.  Ray will look at them during the walkaround.  He will also inspect an 
area which shows signs of an invasive potato vine.  A homeowner commented on some dollar weeds, 
but they have been reported to Nicole and should be on the schedule to inspect. 

The next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, December 12 at 10:00 a.m. in the Gazebo. 

The meeting adjourned at 10:43 a.m. 

 

 


